

St Augustine's Newsletter

Friday 10th January 2025 Newsletter No.16

Dear Parents and Carers,

A very Happy New Year to you all. I hope that you all have had very peaceful and a happy break with your families. This term we welcome three staff faces. We have Beata Hatley who has joined our STARs team after school each day, Marwa Hassanein who has joined our lunchtime supervisor team and Alison Ward (also a parent at the school) who joins the school office team. We hope that they will enjoy working with us and look forward to getting to know them all better.

Our kitchen project was completed at the end of term, exactly on time, and the catering team have been busy serving up dinners cooked fresh on site each day. We are very excited to be finally able to do this and are very thankful to the Xavier Trust for all their support financially and with project management. Bisley were an excellent building company to work with.

Upcoming Events	
Monday 13 th January	Year 4 PGL talk 3.30pm
Wednesday 15 th January	Reception 2025 Application Deadline
Thursday 16 th January	Reception Rainbow Theatre Visit
Friday 14 th March	INSET day – school closed

Podcast

https://www.podomatic.com/podcasts/rwisepodcast/episodes/2025-01-08T06_00_19-08_00

Please find attached a copy of this week's podcast

Rainbows

We will be starting a new Rainbows group after school on Wednesday 15th January. This is aimed at children undergoing some form of bereavement whether that be a death or a family separation/breakdown. Please contact me if you would like your child to attend (head@staugustine.surrey.sch.uk)

Wellingtons!

Please remember to keep an eye out for wellingtons in the sales! We are just in the process of installing wellie racks around the school,



We are also looking for donations of any of the following – helmets, scooters and dressing up clothes so please don't throw any unwanted items away!!!



Surrey Heath Youth Council are looking for new members. Please see the link for further information https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsurreyheathyc.org.uk%2fjoin&c=E,1,aQZQkA7zz https://www.www.gwc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsurreyheathyc.org.uk%2fjoin&c=E,1,aQZQkA7zz https://www.www.gwc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsurreyheathyc.org.uk%2fjoin&c=E,1,aQZQkA7zz https://www.www.gwc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsurreyheathyc.org.uk%2fjoin&c=E,1,aQZQkA7zz <a href="https://www.www.gwc.com/url?a=https://wwc.com/url?a=https://www.gwc.c

<u>vimqns6ViIKBaq8yE5WnCBl2JVD8r4sjNl0RDxZ40916OXQpzqlOia1QF1dNLA7OPtMKvblZdWfuA,,&ty</u>po=1&ancr_add=1

Best wishes, Alison Walsh